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Insert MP Name and Address

To (insert MP name)
On behalf of (insert your store name), which is located in your constituency of (insert the city), I am writing to advise you of the Canadian Land Border Duty Free Store position on the recent February 11, 2014 Federal Budget announcement of a significant increase in the excise tax applied to duty free shop tobacco purchases. 

As a Member of Parliament in one of our border communities, we thought you might be interested in learning why I think this decision was flawed.  The attached press release briefly details our industry association’s concerns over the significant -- though unintended -- negative consequences which we believe the excise tax increase will set in motion. 

I may be contacting in the near future to arrange a meeting to discuss this matter further.

Thank you for seriously reviewing this matter, and should you have further questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 


Best Regards, 

Insert Your name and store information/contact details
